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VIA records@wutc.wa.gov ONLY

Mr. David W. Danner, Executive Director
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr., SW

Olympia, WA 98504

Re:  Global Capacity Direct, LLC f/k/a Vanco Direct USA, LLC
Dear Ms. Washburn:

Please be advised that Vanco Direct USA, LLC, has changed its name to Global Capacity
Direct, LLC. The Company respectfully requests that the Commission recognize the name change
and issue a new certificate to reflect the new name of Global Capacity Direct, LLC. Please verify
receipt of this filing via a return e-mail.

I have also enclosed a copy of its Amended Certificate of Authority from the Secretary of
State. The only change in the tariff is the name, and there has been no corporate restructure, change
of ownership, or change in terms and conditions.

The Commission contact at Global Capacity Direct, LLC is Dan Kardatzke, SVP of
Corporate Development, who can reached at (312) 881-4954 (phone) or (312) 673-2422 (fax).

If you have any questions or if I may provide you with any additional information, please do
not hesitate to contact me at (678) 775-2253 or via e-mail at ajanssen@telecomcounsel.com.

f/k/a Vanco Direct USA, LLC

[oIoN Dan Kardatzke



